
Last Few Days of Term 
Please bring back any story sack books, reading books and spare 

clothes your child may have borrowed. 

 

 

Friday 19th – 

 9.30am Graduation Ceremony in the hall – please bring tissues!! 

Afterwards we would like to invite you to come and look at your 

child’s learning journey. 

 

School Disco after school at 4.15pm – enter through the front door 

of the school and collect from Foundation Stage. 

 

Monday 22nd – Swimming am  

Please may the children have their swimming kits in school. No 

earrings. 

 

Tuesday 23rd – Swimming am – Play Swim  

Please may the children have their swimming kits in school. No 

earrings 

 

 

The EYFS team would like to say a big thank you to all of you for your 

support over the year and we hope you have a lovely Summer 

holiday.  

 


